
The tennis courts have been in place for over twenty 
years and have been cleaned regularly during that 
period.  The playing surface is now showing signs of 
deterioration. Whilst the courts remain playable we 
ask all users to take care during inclement weather 
as the surface may be slippery in places.  
 
The Parish Council, with the support of the Tennis 
Club, has applied to the Inspired Facilities 
Programme of Sport England for a substantial grant 
(over £40,000) to relay the playing surface and 
update the facilities.  We hope to hear whether we 
have been successful within a few months. 
 


